
Letter of Concern 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization/Company Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the current limitations of internet connectivity in 

our rural community. As a resident of [Your Location], I have observed first-hand the challenges 

posed by inadequate internet access, which affect not only individual households but also local 

businesses and educational institutions. 

 

The lack of reliable and high-speed internet service hampers our ability to participate in remote 

work, access online educational resources, and utilize essential services that require stable 

connectivity. This digital divide puts our community at a disadvantage compared to urban areas 

where internet access is more prevalent. 

 



I urge you to prioritize initiatives aimed at improving internet infrastructure and access in rural 

regions. It is essential for fostering economic growth, improving education, and enhancing 

overall quality of life for residents. 

 

Thank you for considering this important issue. I look forward to your response and am hopeful 

for the positive changes that may come as a result of our collective efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Your Name] 


